GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE
T E Z U

No.IGGC/CIR/2022-23 Dated Tezu, the 30t Oct’ 2024

NOTICE

All the Staff (Teaching and Non-Teaching) and Students of Indira Gandhi
Govt. College, Tezu, are hereby informed that the College will remain closed
on 315t Oct’ 2024 on the occasion of “Diwali” as Gazetted Holiday.

Principal
Indira Gandhi Govt. College,
T
_. ncipal
‘naira Gandhi Gowt. Collegs
Tezru, Lohit Dist. (A.P.)
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